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to Automatic Fire Alarms in some buildings

We’re Changing the Way We Respond

From Friday, 20 September 2024



From Friday, 20 September 2024, RBFRS will stop automatically sending a 
fire engine when there is an automatic fire alarm notification in buildings such 
as shops, offices, leisure centres, sports grounds, libraries and health centres. 
  
We will continue to maintain our emergency response to 999 calls,  
confirmed fires and to automatic fire alarm notifications from 
residential homes.

If you would like to speak to us about the changes:

We’re Changing the Way We Respond

AFA@rbfrs.co.uk

01189 452888

Read more
rbfrs.co.uk/AFA


